PHILIPPINE FEDERATION OF PEST MANAGEMENT
OPERATORS' ASBOCIATIONS, INC,
2=d Flear WLAF Bldg., New Jersey cornar 45 S2rest, Bgy. Mariana, New
Manila, Quescn City
Tel. No. [02) 377 B58F [ Telefan Ro. (03] TG 8439

November 7, 2014

MR. ANG TAN LOONG
President

FOSEAF

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia

Dear Mr. Ang Tan Loong,
Grectings |

The PFPMOA, Inc. will be holding its “3rd NATIONAL CONVENTION &
ELECTION OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS® on Dee. 3 - 5, 2014 at the
Splendidoe Taal Country Club, Tagaytay-Nasugbu Highway, Laurel, Batangas
with the theme “Committed to Face the 2015 Asean Free Trade Area
fAFTA) Challenge”.

Im this regard, may we again invite your good person to become one of our
EXPERT PRESENTORS during the second Plenary day (December 5, 2014)
to speak on the topic of “Paradigm Shift in the Fumigation Industry
with the Onset of ASEAN Integraltion”™ @

The members of the professional Urban Pest Management [ndustry will
indeed benefit much from your lecture, and your generous support on this
oocasion is highly appreciated.

We will take care of the local travel and accommodation arrangements for
your participation to the Convention,

May we recelve a positive response to this humble invtation @
Thank you very much for the kind attention,

Sincerely _w:ug_;n,

At
M= L&n}r’wa}' C. Cordel
Prezident



